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Portsmouth City Council Notice of Meeting 
 

Please be advised that the City Council will be meeting on 
Wednesday, December 20, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. in the Eileen 
Dondero Foley Council Chambers regarding Development of 
McIntyre Property. 
 
 
 

Kelli L. Barnaby, MMC, CMC, CNHMC 
Portsmouth City Clerk 

 


